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TO:  Members Participating in Cargo Tariff Coordinating Conferences 
FROM: Cargo Tariffs Secretariat 
DATE: 1 November 2022 
SUBJECT: Revalidation of Resolutions 001aa, 501a, 530, 550, 590 

 
 
 

Dear Cargo Tariff Colleagues, 
 
 

This is to advise that Resolutions 001aa, 501a, 530, 550, 590 have a two-year 
validity and the current period of validity expired at the end of September 2022. 

 
These Resolutions and the industry rates corresponding to these resolutions have 
been revalidated for a further two-year period until 30 September 2024. 

 
We will be making further changes to the industry rates in the coming months to 
accommodate changes in the market requirements and currency adjustments. 
 
You are kindly reminded that IATA industry rates can be adjusted in accordance to 
resolution 116aa by submitting a filing request to cargotariffs@iata.org at any time. 
 
CTC Resolutions and Industry rates are available on TACT Online: 
https://tact.iata.org/Account 

 
 

Best regards, 
 
 

Lucy Exell 
Manager, Cargo Industry Programs 
OSS Cargo Department 
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